
VINUTES OF A MEETING HELD ON  
FRIDAY 25th JANUARY 1980 AT

CENTRAL OFFICE

Need to maintain close contacts between Government and
Party on progress of legislation.

Action: N.S.-S., P.T., A.H.

It was felt that we needed to point out areas in which
Britain had been successful.

Action: P.T., G.R., A.H.

Long term calendar of forthcoming events regarded as
important document that should be updated as necessary.

Action:  P.T., A.H.

Noted that Derek Howe will maintain close contacts with
Sir Harry Boyne in lobby matters.

Action: P.T., G.R., A.H.
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